
 
Roderick Paige Elementary School 

SDMC Meeting Wednesday, May 24, 2023 
 

MINUTES 
 

• Greetings and welcome were extended by Bathsheba Nash, Principal. 

 

• Principal Nash discussed the State of the School. STAAR scores will be available late June. 

 

• Principal Nash discussed staffing for the 2023-2024 school year. She is continuing to interview for 2 teacher 

vacancies and 2 SPED teacher assistant vacancies. 

 

• Principal Nash discussed summer school logistics.  

 

o Summer School Coordinator: Ms. Adeyemi 

o Summer School Administrator: Ms. Smith 

o Date: June 6th-July 3rd 

o Time: 7:30AM-3:00PM 

o Location/Host Campus: Berry ES 

 

• Principal Nash discussed parental involvement for the 2023-2024 school year. Walking the community and 

reaching out to parents. Hosting parent meetings to discuss a PTA. Getting more parents to sign-up for 

VIPS.  

 

 

• The SDMC committee discussed after-school programs for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 

o Garden Club 

o Art Club 

o Basketball/Soccer (Team building around sportsmanship first focus) 

o Robotics  

 

• Principal discussed school uniforms for the 2023-2024 school year. The SDMC members agreed on the 

school uniform.  

o Jeans (No holes or tears) 

o Shirts (Green, yellow and white) 

o No Crocs or open toe shoes (sandals or slides) 

 

• Comments/Concerns: Principal Nash extended thank you to the SDMC committee for their service and 

support.   

 

• Closure- Meeting adjourned by Principal Nash at 4:00PM.  


